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From: "Mike Manus" <mmanus@pendoreille.org>
Date: Thursday, July 21, 2016 10:02 AM
To: "Dolly Hunt" <DHunt@pendoreille.org>; "Mike Lithgow" <MLithgow@pendoreille.org>

Attach:  RCW 43.157 Project of Statewide Signficance.pdf
Subject: FW: Hi Test Sand Silicon Smelter

Dolly & Mike,

Here is the information | received from Tom Vaughn, High Test Sand. He needs the letter from us back next week as they are on a very tight
timeline. He has been working with the Department of Commerce and the Governor’s office. As | explained, we need to keep this on the down
low as much as possible.

Doilly, | will see you at 1 PM today.

Mike, | can meet with you at 8 AM or after 1 PM tomorrow.

Mike Manus
Pend Oreille County Commissioner

625 W 4" street

PO Box 5025

Newport, WA 99156
509-671-3514 Cell
509-447-4119 Office
mmanus@pendoreille.org

From: Tom Vaughn [mailto:tvaughn@hitestsand.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 8:38 AM

To: Mike Manus <mmanus@pendoreille.org>
Subject: Hi Test Sand Silicon Smelter

Good morning Mike,

Per our conversation yesterday we are asking the County for a letter of approval to accompany our application to designate our facility a
Project of Statewide Significance. This designation will substantially streamline our permitting process as well as open up other state
incentives to us. Attached is 43.157 RCW which describes the Projects of Statewide Significance and in particular 43.157.030 describes
the requirements of the letter we are requesting. This information was provided to us by the Dept. of Commerce if you have any
questions:

Rossman, Jaime (COM) <Jaime.Rossman@commerce.wa.gov>

Thank you in advance for you help with this and we look forward to meeting with you in the near future.

Tom Vaughn

Vice President, US Operations
HiTest Sand, Inc.

(206) 877-3309

2/26/2018



